NPGRTF Report to ROS
September 13, 2012
The Nodal Protocol and Guides Resolution Task Force (NPGRTF) meet on August 14, 2012.
On August 14th, the NPGRTF met for its regularly scheduled meeting. During the meeting the following items were discussed:

· ROS approved continuance of task force through Nov 2012
· The group discussed NOGRR099 for Protection System Changes for Consistency with NERC Standards. ERCOT and Texas RE are working on language. Reporting concerns need to be ironed out. Option to withdraw the NOGRR099 at TAC. Group agreed to withdraw.

· The group got an update from Matt on NOGRR096, it is on the August ROS agenda for review. No known issues.
· The group reviewed concerns brought up by David Penney with Texas RE related to voltage profile set points and SCADA accuracy. The group reviewed the concerns and recommends that ROS have OWG review further and report their findings to ROS. 
· The group also reviewed Task List Assignments. Action was taken on some of the tasks below.

· Small Group (Dylan, Jeff and Matt – PRC-004, PRC-005. Report on any issues found.

· Jeff – TOP-002 Report on any issues found. Jeff report no issues found.
· Frank – PRC-018 Report on any issues found.

· Group – EOP-003 and OG 4.5.3.3 Load Shed Obligations? Texas RE to follow up with a possible NOGRR or a report to ROS.

· Matt & Pam – EOP-002 and NP 6.5.9.4 OG 4.5.3.3 compare for possibly conflicts with EEA implemtation. Next meeting
· Laura & Andy – Power Watch, Power Warning and Power Emergency as they are related to EEA? Matt to follow up with ERCOT public relations about emergency notices.

· Frank – Clarify Facilities as defined in the Protocols and the NERC Terms.

Next Meeting Date: September 18th from 9:30 – 3:30 at ERCOT Met Center Room 168.
